
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 November 2021 
 
                                        Greetings in the lovely name of Jesus! It’s hard to believe that this is our final letter of  
                                 2021. As we reflect over this past year, our hearts and minds are flooded with various  
                                 thoughts and emotions. To say the very least we are THANKFUL for how good God has  
                                 truly been to us! We celebrated 2 years at Harvest Baptist Church this past weekend! We  
                                 We were truly honored to have Evangelist Maury Gibson preaching for us, as well as the  
                                 special music provided by Evangelist Jim Wolfram & Family! We held a mini-revival on the 
                                 Thursday & Friday evening before our anniversary services on Sunday the 14th. Prior to this 
                                 special meeting, we canvassed over 2,000 homes. We were blessed to have the help of our 
                                 dear friends Tony Roa and family with Antioch Baptist Church Planters, during a few weeks  
                                 of canvassing in October. Although, no one from Allen or surrounding areas attended any  
                                 of the special services, God truly met with us and for that we give Him all of the GLORY!! 
 
                                   Update on our daughter Hannah. We are now in the midst of the 6th month of what has  
                                 truly been the single most difficult storm of our lives and ministry. Hannah has been such a  
                                 TESTimony through it all. The medical teams are constantly amazed at her sweet spirit and  
                                   beautiful contagious smile, and they can’t believe that she can still smile through all of the pain.  
                                   We have had many opportunities to share the Gospel throughout all of this, PRAISE GOD!! Even 
                                   though Hannah continues to decline rapidly, and we’re facing some extremely difficult days and 
                                  decisions ahead, we will not cease to PRAISE HIM and give HIM THANKS!! 
 
                                     As we reflect over the blessings of 2021, at the very top of our list is you! We would not have 
                                   made it through without the constant love, encouragement, support, and most of all the  
                                   faithful prayers of the precious saints of God! So, for that we say THANK YOU!! 
 
                                     As I close, I’d like share a burden by way of a prayer request. We realize that so many of y’all  
                                   are facing your own hard struggles and difficult times as well, and we don’t ever want to come  
                                   across as selfish in any way, but we truly are in need of a few miracles to meet some pressing  
                                   needs. Obviously, the single most pressing miracle is for Hannah. The one thing I will mention is 
                                   a vehicle. If anyone knows about a clean and reliable full-size SUV that needs to be sold or even 
                                   possibly donated, would you please pray about it and let us know so we can see if it’s God’s will 
                                   for us? We would like to wish each of you a wonderful time of Thanksgiving and Christmas!! 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                        In Christ, 
                                                                                                                                        The Leake Family 
                                                                                                                                         Mt. 9:38                               



                                   
Our New Yard Sign Out Front                                                 Leake Family/Wolfram Family/Bro. Gibson 
 

      
Thursday Night Revival Service                              Mackenzie Leake  and Chris Leake Congregational Music  
 
 

    
Wolfram Family Special Music 
 

      
 Afternoon Fellowship                                                               Ladies Fellowship   
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